
$5K could be made available
to all Nev. students
By Trevon Milliard, Reno Gazette-Journal

Jennifer Evans has three children and they have all attended
private  school  since  her  oldest  started  kindergarten  nine
years ago.

She  changed  that  last  week,  putting  her  children  in
Gardnerville  public  schools.

The single mother and full-time nurse couldn’t afford to pass
up the state’s offer, which is being extended to every Nevada
parent: Pull your child from public school after at least 100
school days of enrollment and the state will pay you $5,000 a
year per student.

Read the whole story
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